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SB210 is absolutely necessary for our state. It would eliminate most election fraud. 

Honestly, it's disturbing that our appointed officials in Oregon don't support this bill. If 

you're a person who doesn't support SB 210, we know why. We as citizens are 

required to have proof of identity for almost all facets of life, voting being one of the 

most important, should be no different. It is literally a common sense bill, if you 

question it, I question your credibility & integrity. 


